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Professional Recognition Working Group Members 
 
●​ Sheryl Mansfield​ ​ (Chair) 
●​ Chad McDonald​ ​ (Deputy Chair) 
●​ Paul Chin  
●​ Sam King 
●​ Gaynor Williams 
●​ Heather Barker 
●​ Bernard Aidoo 

 
Reviewers: 
Sam Aston, Kate Coulson, Ed Powell, Amy West, Bernard Aidoo and Ed 
Bickle 
 
 
Main focuses from 2024/25 academic year 
​
​
2024/2025 

●​ Align the values to PSF to complete 2024 -25 
●​ Maintain the guidance and update 
●​ Increase Reviewers by offering reviewer training 2025 
●​ Streamline reviewer form and trial the new submission process. 
●​ Working group members responsibilities 
●​ Find a new chair 

 
The working group have been working towards the annual objectives 
listed above. Work flows have been worked through and members of the 
working group are taking responsibilities for the writing retreats and 
annual reviewer training. A new chair will be found by the end of July. 
​
 



There has been a total of 45 CeLP and 97 CeP qualifications awarded to 
date. Four new reviewers were training and integrated into the review 
within the new structure of recruitment windows. 

 
Priorities for the coming academic year 2025/26: 
​
These prioritise will be discussed when a new chair is found. 

  
 
Want to get involved in the PRWG working group?  
 
All you need is a CeP or CeLP award and attend the reviewer training in July 2025. 
 
If any ALDinHE member who would like to join the group or contribute to specific 
projects, existing or new, please contact admin@aldinhe.ac.uk  
 


